
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 The children spent the first part of the week preparing for our ‘Once upon a time 

Ball.’  They recorded invitations to one another, they visited the royal kitchen to make and 

bake jam tarts. Everyone looked amazing on the day of the ball.  Thank you so much for your 

efforts providing costumes and posh party clothes.  Great fun was had by all! 

 Easter was another focus for our learning this week.  The children have been busy 

making and writing their Easter cards and making some yummy Easter nests.  We shared 

how we celebrate Easter with our families and why the Easter story is important to 

Christians. We also enjoyed watching the KS2 children perform their Easter assembly and 

helped to sing the Easter songs.  

We concluded our traditional tales topic with more stories such as Jack and the Beanstalk. 

The children took part in some themed challenges such as filling the giant’s golden eggs with 

as many cubes as possible, helping the giant to write ‘keep out’ signs to Jack and trying to 

pick up magic golden beans with tweezers, which is a lot harder than it sounds! 

The children also had a circle time about medicines and who should give us medicine 

and what it’s for and when it’s ok to take medicine. 
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Hope you have a wonderful Easter 

break with your families,                                               
Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Rogers, Mrs Thompson, 

Mrs Brooker and Miss Lewington  

 

There are no stars or VIP’s this week due to the 

Key Stage Two Easter assembly 

 

We think everyone is a superstar!  

 

Parent’s Evening 

It was lovely to meet everyone during our 

recent consultation evenings.  It was also 

wonderful to hear how much your children 

love school.  Many thanks for your very 

positive comments!  If you have further 

questions or concerns please feel free to 

come and ask. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


